
Week of 8th June 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week. 
Here is what I’ve been up to… take care 
and big monster hugs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dancing in the rain. :-) 

Catching up on some of the 
‘Draw with Rob’ sessions I’ve 

missed. 

Trying to convince Mrs 
Cameron that this joke 
isn’t really that funny... 
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Having a socially distant 
BBQ outside at Grandma & 

Grandad’s. 

Grandma is a big Norwich 
City fan. I wonder if they’ll 

be able to stay up in the 
Premier League? 

Playing hide and go 
seek. Can you find 

me? 
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Helping Mrs Cameron get ready 
for one of her runs. 

Practising my French. 

“Bonjour, je m’appelle Monstre.” 

Eating home grown fruit 
and veg. Yummy! 


